
Campus Public Safety Department 
808-245-8399 or 808-278-3107 
Kaua‘i Community College is concerned about the safety and welfare of all campus members and guests. Because no 
campus is isolated from crime, the College has developed policies and procedures to ensure appropriate precautionary 
measures are taken. 

For information, contact the Vice Chancellor for Administrative Services at 808-245-8230 or the Vice Chancellor for 
Student Affairs at 808-245-8274. 
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